
September 8, 1988 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Thursday, September 8, 1988 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman 

Home Road.  All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Wilbur Danner, 2
nd

 by Glenn Snyder, 

carried.   

 The Treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

The Craig Zumbrun plans were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Harry 

Hilbert, carried.   

 The Leonard Mohr plans were approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, 

carried.   

 The supervisors reviewed the plan for a highway occupancy permit for the Hubert 

Smith property, which were presented by Mike Dayhoff.  The supervisors told Mike that 

the plan probably meets all of Penn Dot’s specifications, but the supervisors are very 

concerned of the danger of this exit onto Route 97.   

 Bonneauville Fire Chief Rich Slagle presented the supervisors with the fire 

company’s 1989 budget.  He told them that the equipment of their fire company is getting 

very old and they desperately need to replace it;  supervisors will take this into 

consideration when preparing their 1989 budget.   

 Supervisors reviewed the plan for the bridge replacement on Route 134 at Barlow.  

 Letter was read from VNA - re:  Home Health Care.  Want supervisors to consider 

this organization in their 1989 budget.   

 Planning Board - Gil Even resigned his position and Jim Sterling will be replacing 

Evans on the board.   

 Mr. Kelley was complaining about Mr. Davies having cars along the road and in the 

field across from his present yard on his father’s property.  Supervisors will check this out.   

 Meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m.  

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


